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Dressing for the Weather 
 

Reminder to send a change of clothes in 

backpacks. 

Please bring a hat to school for sunny days to protect us 
from the sun when we are outside. 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dahooja Barlow Creek Families!  
 

Happy Spring/’olulh! We have jumped back into 
learning after Spring Break are working hard as we 

make our way to the end of the school year! Suna-
chailya to Mrs. Browne for coaching our cross-

country running club. We have a great group of 
keen runners this year and we look forward to the 
Ten Mile Run on May 16.  

 
Self-Control is our character trait for April. We have 
been talking about controlling our emotions, feel-

ings and actions by using different strategies such 
as counting, breathing deeply, or sitting quietly be-

fore reacting to situations that upset us. We have 
also talked about how getting angry or upset can 
make a problem worse and it is easier to cope with 

problems when we practice self-control. In May, we 
will be focusing on citizenship, where we can con-

tribute to the overall pubic good by following the 
rules, volunteering and protecting the environment.  
 

Sunachailya to our amazing and generous PAC. We 
are grateful for everything you do to support us in 
our learning and growing.  

 
Sunachailya to our families for 

your continued support.   
 

Sunachailya,  

Ms. Nancy Danuser, Principal 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Hot Lunch—Hot Dogs Apr 19 

Terrific Twos (Screening) Apr 19 

Earth Day Activities 

School clean up 11:30 

Apr 22 

Inching our way to K Apr 24 

Professional Pro-D Day 

School for teachers only 

Apr 26 

April Assembly—8:45am 

School Spirit Day-Dress as your 
first initial 

Apr 29 

Swag order forms due 

NO EXCEPTIONS 

Apr 30 

Hot Lunch—Subway May 2 

Jump rope for heart May 3 

Greg Sterling—Metis spoons May 6, 13 

Hot Lunch—Panago Pizza May 15 

10 Mile Lake Run May 16 

K-3 Swimming May 17, 
24, 31, 
June 7, 14 

Fire House Safety 

Grade 3’s @ 9:00 

May 23 

May Assembly—8:45am May 27 

Hot Lunch—Hot Dogs May 29 

Welcome to Kindergarten 

2:45-3:45pm 

May 30 



Story Walk 
 

Thanks to our Primary and Intermediate Curriculum teachers for 
putting up the story walk in our school forest. It is part of an out-

door education program to supply a school with resources to get 
outdoors and explore. Take some time to read “Greta and the Gi-

ants” with our children.  

 



Student Walking 
Safety 

 

We wanted to share 

some tips for students 
walking to bus stops 
and schools. 

 Be visible - Students 

should have some 
form of clothing, back-
pack or other item 

that is reflective, or 
some form of light to 

shine as they walk. 

 Walk on sidewalks or 
paths – It is always 

best to walk on side-
walks or paths.  If 

there are no side-
walks, walk facing 
traffic as far to the left 

as possible. 

 Eyes up, phones down 

– be attentive while 
walking to avoid trip-

ping and watch for 

traffic. 

  

We also ask that all 
drivers SLOWDOWN 
while driving in school 

zones  and bus stops 
and watch for students 

during your morning 
and afternoon com-
mute. 

CLOTHING DONATIONS 
 

If any household that has spare / outgrown 

winter coats or snow pants (especially 

smaller sizes) we would gladly accept them 

for kids to borrow. 

IMPORTANT:  

We are still looking for a spare Noon Hour 
Student Supervisor. 

Please come to the office with a resume. 

BUS SAFETY 

 
Students need to be using their bus 
passes to get on and off the buses. The school dis-
trict is legally responsible for taking attendance on 
buses. If students need a replacement bus pass, 
please contact the Transportation Department at 

250-992-8361.  



Safety Drills 

For safety we have a number of drills we are required to complete each 

school year. Fire, intruder/lockdown, gas leak and earthquake drills are done 

throughout the year. Typically, we do not give advance notice of drills. If your 

child may need advance notice please let their classroom teacher know.  

Backpack Buddies 

 

Please remember to return your back-
packs !! 

PAC NEWS 
 

Barlow Creek Elementary PAC will be selling plants from Northern Flowers. Ordering is 

April 22 to May 3, 2024 with the plants being available for pick-up on Friday, May 24. More infor-
mation to come. 
 

Thanks to all the families who donated non-perishable food items at the PAC Sock Hop. Green 
Hope was grateful for the donations.  
 

The PAC is also looking for volunteers for Fun Day in June. Interested volunteers should contact 
Jessica Lawrence at mead_18@hotmail.com.  
 

SUPPORT AVAILABLE 

Intimate images Support available for those dealing 

with intimate images posted online https://

takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/ (cases of sextortion 

and protecting children with changing laws). 

SunSense Challenge 
 

For the month of May we will be participating in a Sun Sense Education 

Program from the Canadian Cancer Society. 
 

Stay tuned for more info about Sun Safety. 

mailto:mead_18@hotmail.com
https://takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/
https://takebackyourimages.gov.bc.ca/


Support for Families 

We realize that with the rising inflation many families 

may be struggling financially. The Ministry of Educa-

tion and Child Care has provided School Districts 

with extra Family Affordability Funds to help families 

who may need a little extra help. Please contact 

the school if you need any support. 

Dakelh Language and 

Culture 

Here are some new words for you to 

practice Dakelh/Southern Carrier with 

your children. 

 

Neshen Suli – April—Time of the melting 

snow 

‘olulh – Spring 

 

We had a lovely visit with Clayton 

Gauthier on April 9. He visited each 

class to teach them how to draw an 

animal for books we are making us-

ing Dakelh/Southern Carrier.  

In May, we have Metis musician Greg 

Sterling coming to visit to make Metis 

spoons and teach our students how 

to play them.  

We are grateful to have support from 

our PAC and School District to sup-

port these cultural experiences.  
 

Healthy Practices  
 

Please remember to stay home when sick as this 
stops the spread of illness. Students, visitors and 

staff should stay home if they have symptoms of 
illness such as: fever or chills, difficulty breathing, 

diarrhea, runny nose, headache, sore throat, sneez-
ing, body aches, loss of sense of smell or taste, loss 
of appetite, extreme fatigue or tiredness, vomiting, 

a severe uncontrolled coughing or wheezing. Chil-
dren should stay home until 48 hours after their 

last episode of diarrhea or vomiting. 

School Communications 

Most communication, such as bus information, 

newsletters, etc., will be emailed from the school. 

You can also check our school website, bar-

lowcreek.sd28.bc.ca or the school district website, 

www.sd28.bc.ca. Our website is linked to the school 

district website so up to date school district infor-

mation is on the Barlow school website as well.  

UTENSILS:  

Please remember to send the required uten-

sils for your children's lunches. 

Be sure to send WATER BOTTLES and 

SPOONS. 

Raising Digitally Responsible Youth – A Parent’s Guide  
 

Parenting is hard, and the rapid rise of technology and social media use in the lives of their kids makes it 

harder. To help, Safer Schools Together is sharing access to their parent’s guide for raising digitally responsi-

ble youth. The guide was designed to help introduce Parents and Caregivers to leading social media plat-

forms, video games, and relevant trends that are either being used already or have the potential to be used 

by their children. This guide is full of tips, how-to’s and definitions for the most widely used apps – including 

TikTok, Snapchat, Instagram and more. Click on the link below to get your free copy.  

https://resources.saferschoolstogether.com/link/352883/  



STUDENT LEARNING SURVEYS 
 

All parents of grade 4, 7, 10, and 12 are asked to complete the survey each year. Here is 

the link for the survey: 
 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm   
 

There is no logon code required. Parents scroll to the parent section and enter our school 

district #28 Quesnel and the survey will begin. 

It takes about 30 minutes to complete the survey and you have until May 3, 2024 to 

complete it.  

CROSS COUNTRY RUNNING 
 

Practices are Tuesday & Thursdays at lunch. 
 

Reminder to bring a change of clothes, runners and a water 
bottle. 

 

10 Mile Lake run is on 

Thursday, May 16th 

Terrific Twos (Screening) 
 
Hosted by the Early Learning Table. 
 
Children born in 2021 or 2022 are invited to enjoy fun activities and receive a free gift. 

 
 April 19, 2024 
 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 
 West Park Mall  

 

 

 

 

What is terrific twos? 
 

Terrific for Twos funding offers eligible children up to 15 hours free early educa-
tion. ONLY apply if your child was born between 01st January 2021 and 31st March 
2022. Applications can only be made in the term your child turns 2 / is already 2 years 
old.  

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm




The link for the online order form is below: 

 

https://form.jotform.com/240988617665069  

 

DUE APRIL 30TH—NO EXCEPTIONS 

https://form.jotform.com/240988617665069






Staff members are invited to attend to meet children and their families. 














